
 

 

December 10, 2011 

 

 

TO  :  William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

 

FROM :  George E. Seagraves, Fire Chief 

 

 

RE  :  DECLARATION OF SURPLUS PROPERTY 

 

 

 

Please place on the Board of Trustees’ May 4, 2006 Agenda, the declaration of surplus property – 

the Lombard Fire Department’s “Rambulance” medic cart.  

 

The Lombard Jaycees are replacing it and we will use the money it brings by the sale toward the 

purchase of the new medic cart. 

 

 

:lh 

 

 


